
From: tyghredfield@aol.com [mailto:tyghredfield@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 6:46 AM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: S.B.748 

 
To the Committee,  
 
      I fear S.B.748 is to loosely defined, awkward in nature thus resulting in the potential of changing thru 
misguided interpretation state wide land use laws that have so effectively guided our most wonderful state 
of Oregon. Vote no on S.B.748. 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                Thank you, Tygh 
Redfield 
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